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22nd May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Film screening of Shakespeare: The Animated Tales, Macbeth 

 
 
Y5 are about to study an adapted version of Shakespeare’s Macbeth which, 
although in graphic novel form and adapted for primary school children, remains 
quite a challenging text. 
 
In order to allow the children to gain insight into the plot before studying the text, we 
plan to show them Shakespeare: The Animated Tales, Macbeth.   This has been 
rated a U by the British Board of Film Classification and is a 30 minute animated film 
made for television.  
 
We plan to watch the film on or after Wednesday 6th June 2018. If you would like to 
view the film before this date, it is available on You Tube. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Y5 team 
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